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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Legal & Finance Committee    

FROM: Barbara Garcia, Community Development Specialist 

DATE: July 10, 2013 

RE: Preliminary Approval of FY2012 CAPER 
 
                     

HUD requires the City to submit a Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) at 
the end of the program year.  The CAPER is to explain how the City is carrying out its strategies, projects 
and activities.  Community Development is requesting Council’s preliminary approval of the FY2012 
CAPER. 
 
There will be a 15 day public comment period prior to Council’s final review and approval. 
 
Staff Recommendation is for Council to provide preliminary approval of the proposed CDBG 
FY2012 CAPER 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIVISION 
300 Sixth Street 

Rapid City, SD 57701 
 

 

 


	MEMORANDUM
	CITY OF RAPID CITY
	RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724
	COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIVISION


